



Stow Heath Primary School

Hill Road, Portobello, Willenhall, West Midlands, WV13 3TT Email: stowheathprimaryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk Telephone: 01902 558820 Fax: 01902 558821

Head Teacher: Miss Vivienne Bunce

Saturday, 01 June 2019

Dear Parents and Carers,

1S class teacher

From the 3rd June 2019 I am pleased to inform you that Mrs Burns is returning to school after her maternity leave. She will teach class 1S on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday. Mrs Nicholls and Mrs Roberts will be teaching on Monday and Friday.

Monday Mrs Nicholls am Mrs Roberts pm

Tuesday Mrs Burns

Wednesday Mrs Burns

Thursday Mrs Burns

Friday Mrs Nicholls

All these staff are good, effective teachers and they will ensure that your children continue to make good progress.

If you have any concerns please come and speak to me.

Yours sincerely

Vivienne Bunce

Miss V Bunce